
Come in to the PORA 

CC&R Department to 

discuss your options if 

your vehicle will not fit 

in the garage or on the 

driveway. 

Parking on the Landscape Is Prohibited 

Per Maricopa County Zoning Ordinance 1102.7.2: 

Parking for one single-family dwelling unit on a lot 

of record, any parking area must be paved. 

 

Effective April, 2014, the County has informed us 

that the parking of golf carts is not covered by the 

previous ordinance.  Golf carts can be parked 

anywhere on the property. 


